
DESCRIPTION
Now that businesses are turning their attention 
to returning employees to work, the questions 
on the minds of many include: Are employers 
required to check employees’ temperatures upon 
arrival at work? If not, should they do so and what 
are the best practices for such screenings? What 
is the federal Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration’s (OSHA) stance on the issue? 
What is the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention’s position? This next session in our 
ongoing OSHA Hour webinar series will address 
these questions and more.  

SPEAKERS 
Thomas R. Chibnall (St. Louis)
R. Lance Witcher (St. Louis)
Eric E. Hobbs, Moderator

DATE
Thursday, June 4, 2020

TIME
11:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Pacific
12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. Mountain
1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. Central
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. Eastern

COST
$99.00
Complimentary for Ogletree Deakins clients  

OGLETREE DEAKINS 
WEBINAR 

REGISTRATION

Register online at www.ogletree.com or contact Marilu Oliver at (404) 870-1755 or webinars@ogletree.com.

Instructions for participation will be circulated before the webinar. Please note that CLE and HRCI/SHRM 
credit will not be available for this program.

OSHA HOUR: SCREENING EMPLOYEE TEMPERATURES – 
THE PROS AND CONS AND GUIDANCE FROM THE FEDERAL AGENCIES


